
Director’s Report


May 2023


Collections


    The Collection committee did not meet and there was no order placed at Amazon.  Our 
next collection meeting is set for Tuesday, May 9.


Directors Report


We had 619 patrons during the month of April. Of those patrons, 21 used the computers, 
and 25 meetings/events were held with a total of  people.  One hundred thirteen people 
used the wireless.  One new library cards were issued.  Items from Lake Pleasant to other 
Libraries totaled 275.  Items transferred from MVLS/SALS to us totaled 75.  Five 
hundred thirty-five items were checked out and circulated 619 times.


  This year's current list of programming is as follows:  Movement & Music, May 4; The 
Audubon Society Programs, June 20; 90th CCC Camp, July 6; 50 Years Robert Garrow; 
August 1, The Tempest.


  I plan to attend the Audubon Program on June 20, depending on where I am in packing, 
but I can't guarantee that until Monday, June 19.  Arrangements will have to be made for 
the rest of the programming in July and August.  I will discuss with Nancy Seifts our 
Amazon account and how to handle the library credit card, which will have to be 
withdrawn as it is in my name.


  Sara Dallas informed me that the SALS Board did not approve funding for our stone 
walkway.  Does the board want to move ahead with the stone walkway or reapply for the 
Construction Grant next year?


  The WiFi bridge for the LED sign has been returned.  It costs $8.30 for the shipping.  It 
was believed the problem we had with it not working was because of some power failure 
which wiped out the application.  We received the bridge, and Tanisha Hinds spent two 
days working with TV Liquidators, and the bridge will not connect to the sign.  TV 
Liquidators is telling us we now need a new WiFi bridge. The cost to replace the bridge is 
$450; we replaced this bridge in April 2022, the price was $350.


Respectfully submitted,


Sherry Matthews


